
Welcome	to	our	November	Newsletter!
	

This	communication	is	your	go-to	source	for	updates	and	insights	on	our	latest	initiatives.	We'll
also	be	sharing	some	interesting	content	related	to	our	efforts,	so	you	can	stay	informed	and

engaged	with	our	work.
	

An	Update	On	Our	Ban	Box	Shifting	Campaign	

Since	our	last	update,	we	have	continued	to	gather	support	for	the	Ban	Box	Shifting	campaign.
Most	recently,	Sian	Berry,	London	Assembly	Member,	put	forward	a	motion	to	the	London
Assembly	regarding	banning	box	shifting.	This	motion	passed	13-7.	More	specifically,	this
means	the	London	Assembly	is	urging	the	Chair	of	the	Assembly	and	the	Mayor	to	write	to	the
Department	for	Levelling	Up,	Housing	and	Communities	to	support	the	demands	of	the	Ban	Box
Shifting	campaign.	This	is	a	positive	step	and	shows	signs	that	we	are	shifting	beyond
campaigning	and	into	reform.
	
We	are	continuing	to	collect	signatures	from	councillors	and	MPs	across	England	for	Ban	Box
Shifting's	Open	Letter	to	Government.		If	you'd	like	to	support	our	mission,	write	to	your	local
MP	or	Councillor	on	this	matter	-	we've	included	some	simple	instructions	for	how	to	do	so	on
Ban	Box	Shifting's	website	here.
	
As	we	come	into	winter,	we	begin	to	notice	the	effects	of	box	shifting	on	our	high	streets	and	in
our	communities	even	more.	It	is	our	hope	that	by	continuing	to	gather	support	and	creating
more	noise	for	the	campaign	we	can	make	an	even	stronger	case	for	legislative	change.

Visit	Ban	Box	Shifting
Website

https://youtu.be/9vEiy5ObkJ4
https://www.london.gov.uk/motions/ban-box-shifting
https://banboxshifting.org/#action
https://banboxshifting.org/#action


Fundamentals	of	Planning	a	Successful
Charity	or	Fundraising	Event

Planning	a	charity	or	fundraising	event	can	be	a	rewarding	experience	that	not	only	benefits
your	chosen	cause	but	also	brings	people	together	for	a	common	purpose.	Whether	you’re
organising	a	charity	run,	a	gala	dinner,	a	community	cleanup,	or	any	other	event,	careful
planning	is	essential	to	ensure	its	success.	In	this	comprehensive	guide,	written	in	partnership
with	event	planner,	Manolya	Bayur	of	IMB	Consultancy,	we	will	delve	deeper	into	the
fundamental	steps	to	help	you	get	started	on	your	journey	to	creating	a	memorable	charity	or
fundraising	event.

Read	this	blog

Raising	Awareness	and	Empowering
Lives:	World	Diabetes	Day	2023

https://tuaid.org/planning-a-successful-charity-event/


November	14th	marks	World	Diabetes	Day,	a	day	dedicated	to	raising	global	awareness	of
diabetes,	its	prevention,	and	the	debilitating	complications	associated	with	the	condition.	With
an	estimated	4.7	million	people	living	with	diabetes	in	the	UK	alone,	this	day	serves	as	a	crucial
reminder	to	prioritise	education,	prevention,	and	support	for	those	affected	by	this	chronic
illness.	
	
As	we	acknowledge	World	Diabetes	Day	this	year,	it	is	imperative	that	we	recognise	the
importance	of	empowering	individuals	with	the	knowledge	and	resources	necessary	to	manage
their	condition	effectively.

Read	more

Is	Your	Charity	Taking	Advantage	of	the
£8000	monthly	Ad	Grant	offered	by

Google?

Google	Ad	Grants	offers	nonprofits	up	to	£8000	($10000)	in	free	google	ad	credit	per	month.
This	virtually	free	advertising	can	help	nonprofits	acquire	website	users	while	furthering	your
organisation’s	impact,	helping	your	charity	Raise	Awareness,	Attract	Donors	and	Recruit	new
volunteers.	

Find	Out	More

https://tuaid.org/world-diabetes-day/
https://www.thesalescentre.co/google-ad-grant-package-for-charities?utm_source=Newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=GA+TUAID+Newsletter+&utm_id=GA+Grant+TUAID


Last	Chance	To	Book	Our	No-Cost	Event
Space!
We	have	had	some	great	response	to	our	event	space	opportunity	so	far!	
	
With	events	already	booked	by	charities	such	as:
	

BondedThruCancer
Equally	Ours
Space	Generators
And	more

This	is	your	last	chance	to	book	a	slot	this	year	in	our	3,000	sq	feet	of	open	plan	office	space	in
the	heart	of	central	London.
	
Key	details:
	

Central	London	location	(near	Liverpool	Street	Station)
Free-to-use	event	space
Open	plan	office	style
Minimal	seating	available
Suitable	for	events	of	up	to	120	people,	depending	on	format

As	the	space	is	made	available	free	of	charge,	we	encourage	those	who	would	like	to	use	it,	to
include	some	form	of	charitable	contribution,	fundraising	or	raffle	element,	etc.,	as	a	chance	to
show	commitment	to	giving	back	to	the	charity	sector	in	these	challenging	times.	This	is
optional.
	
	Availability:
This	venue	is	only	available	between	now	and	December	31st	2023.

Please	note,	the	event	space	is	a	blank	canvas	for	your	team	to	build	your	event	upon.	We	do
not	offer	much	in	terms	of	equipment	hire,	but	we	are	happy	to	introduce	you	to	an	event
planner,	etc.
	
Temporary	Use	Aid	is	working	on	getting	other	spaces	suitable	for	events	in	Zone	1
or	very	close,	so	please	stay	in	touch	if	you	are	looking	to	hold	smaller	events,	or
also	looking	for	office	space	or	hotdesking	opportunities	through	into	2024.	

https://www.bondedthrucancer.org/
https://www.equallyours.org.uk/
https://spacegenerators.org/


Find	Out	More Contact	us

Need	Space	To	Be
Outstanding?
Having	sufficient	space	is	so	important	and
using	vacant	retail,	office	and	warehouse
space	is	a	wonderful	way	for	any	charitable
organisation	to	raise	its	profile	and	plan
larger	projects.	However,	it’s	not	always
obvious	what	to	do	with	such	opportunities
when	they	arise.	That’s	where	we	come	in.	
	
TUAID	can	support	your	charity	in	a	number
of	ways.

Find	out	more

The	Temporary	Use	Aid
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